Dear Hospital IT,
I am writing you to request the adoption of a program to improve the care of my patients in the transfusion service, the Alloantibody Exchange. The Alloantibody Exchange will allow my staff and me to electronically share patient information essential to the treatment of patients with blood products. Without this information, we are more likely to transfuse incompatible blood resulting in increased morbidity and even mortality in our patients. 
The technical details of the project are available from the company that provides this product. You can reach them via email, george.hauser@alloantibody.org.
Please know this project has my full support, and I would like to be informed of its progress. Thank you for working with me on completing this patient safety initiative.
Yours in Ernest,

